
January 18, 2012

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is written as a recommendation for Miss Dasha Jones.  My knowledge of Dasha’s character stems from her time spent in my 8th grade Algebra class at Kennedy Middle School, during the 2010-11 school year.

Miss Jones is one of the most courteous and respectful students I have had the pleasure to work with during my twelve years as an educator.  Dasha is an inquisitive individual with an infectious sense of humor that brings levity to any situation.  Academically, she attacks new situations with a desire to succeed and expects the best out of herself.  She works diligently on improving her skills in all aspects of her life.  Few students during the course of my career possess her work ethic.  Dasha Jones does not know the meaning of the word “quit” and improved her ability to do math more than any of her peers.  She practices active listening and asks intelligent questions to fully understand new concepts.  She is a flexible young lady, who works well independently or who can be a great member of a team.  She has formed positive relationships with her peers and is well liked and respected by both classmates and staff.

As an athlete, few players possess her work ethic and eagerness to improve.  She is a coach’s dream, always thinking of the team before her individual successes and would run through a brick wall for her team.  Through dedication and a ton of practice she became of the team’s most dependable runner of the track team. 

Finally, I had the privilege to chaperone a two week trip to China enabling me to observe Dasha interact with international students.  She represented her country, school, and family with pride.  Dasha will be a success in any endeavor she pursues, whether it is at home or abroad.

If you have any further questions Dasha Jones, please contact me at Kennedy Middle School.  dwarehall@lsps.org

Sincerely,


David Warehall
Kennedy Middle School Teacher

